_______________________________________________________


MOD 1/95


Changes on TOP40DIP


Dear SPRINT user,


This modification is required for the AMD AM29F0xx, Intel 28F020 devices. (Additional flash devices as well)


Some new flash parts require one additional fast clock which is not connected on the TOP4ODIP. To read, program or test these devices one additional connection is required.


A qualified Surface Mount Technician must do the required MOD(s).  If you do not have one available, you should contact the nearest Data I/O approved Service Center.  Please note that this is a billable service.


The changes are:


-�
Remove the TOP40DIP from the programmer�
�
-�
Turn the TOP40DIP so that the 40pin socket is on the bottom�
�
-�
Loosing the four screws and remove the plastic case of the TOP�
�
-�
Add one 10K Ohm resistor between pin 13 and pin 28 of the single connector


On the right side of the PCB board (see schematic)�
�
-�
Replace the plastic case onto the TOP and fasten the screws�
�
-�
Place the TOP40DIP onto the programmer�
�



Check your work by


-�
Running the SPRINT selftest utility�
�






�EMBED MSDraw���








Important notes:


* This modification can not be checked by the software, the message "Please ask your distributor for MOD1/95" will not disappear even you have done this modification correctly.


* This modification is not necessary, if your Sprint programming systems includes the new generation of ASIC pindrivers (labeled with MNTB-BAB). Ask you local Sprint distributor for the ASIC upgrade kit to increase the performance of your programmer.
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